
 
 

August 15, 2015 

Historian Report 

2015 ASPCRO Annual Board Meeting Report 

  

 

The historical files from 1962 to 1999 have been reviewed, organized and scanned into pdf files.  

In November 2014, the files were submitted to the executive secretary and website chair to be 

placed on the revised ASPCRO website as part of the new Library.  Files for 2000 to 2006 have 

recently been completed and will also be added to the website.     

 

The historian is working on updating historical records for 2007 to present.  As these are largely 

electronic in format and held with various association members and past presidents, the historian 

is requesting anyone having significant records or documents (other than meeting minutes and 

committee reports), submit those to the historian for cataloging.   

 

The historian will suggest the Board include a ‘significant event’ presentation at the 60
th

 Annual 

meeting in 2016.  Many of the membership may not be aware of the accomplishments and 

successes ASPCRO has been a part of in the past 60 years.  


